STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE — TOWN OF SURRY
SELECTMEN
MEETING MINUTES JULY 2, 2018
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Eric Eichner.
The selectmen signed payroll.
The selectmen signed and paid bills.
Bruce Smith has recorded information on the Rodgers Dam repair for the file.
The treasurer is correcting the LUCT deposit for the last quarter 2017.

Terry Knowles from the Charitable Trust unit has retired and the New Hampshire Municipal Association
has agreed to take on the training for the municipal trustee.

Jay Croteau has forwarded the Boiler certificate for the fire station to Josh Brooks.
Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes as amended. Eric Eichner seconded the motion.
The Town of Surry refunded Stephanie Baute $26.00 for the recording fee for her proposed subdivision.

Eric Eichner and Bruce Smith spoke on the Planning Board meeting. The Bautes declined to pursue their
subdivision proposal and the Brooks subdivision approval was approved. The selectmen have discussed
formalizing changes to the driveway application and driveway inspection by the building inspector.
There was some complaints about the condition of the Farm Road.

The selectmen have begun to work on the half year budget review.

The selectmen reviewed information pertaining to the cemetery.

The selectmen received notification of the PILT in the amount of $4,604.00.

Bruce Smith motioned to adjourn. Eric Eichner seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M.



